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12 September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
   
Year 7 Welcome Evening – Thursday 19 September 2024 
 
We are very excited to invite you to our Year 7 Welcome Evening on Thursday 19 September 2024. This 
evening is intended to support you and your child in their continued transition to Carleton High School, as 
well as answer any queries you may have after the first weeks of term.  
 
The session will include: 

 A welcome from the Headteacher and Year Leader in the theatre 

 A presentation from Form Tutors in classrooms 

 Opportunities to talk to senior staff, form tutors and members of the SEND team 
  
We have allocated a time for you to attend the theatre for the Headteacher and Year Leader presentation 
followed by the form group session. Please attend each presentation at your allotted time to ensure we have 
sufficient space for everyone.  
 

Form Groups /Rooms Arrival Theatre Form Tutor 
Presentation 

Parent 
Questions  

Mrs Pickering H8 
Mrs Johnson H7 
Mrs Dedicoat H6 
Mrs Muncaster H5 

4:45pm 5-5:30pm 5:30-6pm in class 
rooms 
 

6-6:30pm 

Form Groups /Rooms Arrival Theatre Form Tutor 
Presentation 

Parent 
Questions 

Mr Todd H4 
Miss Peaker H3 
Mr Smyth H2 
 

5:15pm 5:30-6pm  6-6:30pm in class 
rooms 

6:30-7pm 

Before, during and after your sessions, the library will be open for technical support and the SEND team will 
also be available to answer any questions that you may have on the evening.  
 
Students do not have to attend and we would appreciate your efforts where possible to limit numbers to 3 
people maximum per family. Parking will be available in the staff car park and on the field.  
    
I do hope you are able to join us and I look forward to meeting you. Please confirm your attendance using the 
following link https://forms.gle/xPjd1ykpwSbjpphXA by 3pm Monday 16 September 2024. 
  
If you have any queries please contact the school office admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr C Charlesworth 
Year 7 Leader  
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